
REMINDERS

HELLO!

UPCOMING EVENTS

3/5- ECPA FLY IN
3/11- BATAAN
DEATH MARCH
3/18- COMBAT
DINING-IN
3/24- HOOTIE AND
THE BLOWFISH
RODEO (CS EVENT)

HELLO EVERYONE! ! THE UNIT HAS HAD
SOME VERY INTERESTING EVENTS

RECENTLY, AND IS PLANNING ON SOME
MORE FUN ACTIVITIES IN THE NEAR

FUTURE ! KEEP AN EYE OUT FOR
IMPORTANT DATES AND ACTIVITES.






Pep Rally Colorguard

Valentine's Day
Guessing Game

Francis Marion
Forest Cleanup

High School Preview

Hanahan Rifle Meet

C/ Alford & C/ Doll set up
the game

C/ Brodene came closest to
guessing the number inside the jar

and won!

Teams and Recruiting came together to present Wando AJJROTC to
the rising 9th graders!



Field/Pie Day

Military Ball

Congradulations C/Pollock
for becoming the new Honor

Guard NCO! 

Military Ball Court

Saber Arch Dancing



Team Squadron
Raider and Drill are getting ready for

Nationals coming up (May 5-8).
Honor Guard had another success with

the saber arch detail for Military Ball,
where the new NCO, C/ SrA Pollock,

was announced.
Honor Guard will begin practicing for

our annual Combat Dining-In.
Nationals practice will be filmed, so

cadets can watch how they perform at
practice and correct it in the classroom.

LRS Squadron
LRS is planning on doing some

cleaning and renovations in both
Admin and Supply!

Admin now has an assistant
commander, congratulations to C/

Humphrey! 
Admin is working hard to get

everything prepared for the May
Ceremony! 

Public Affairs Squadron

Mission Support Squadron
Recruiting has been planning some

upcoming trips and events for the middle
schoolers to participate in. As well as a

mentorship program and a video for the
unit.

     Kitty Hawk Is waiting for a response back
from Charles Pinckney Elementary School

so cadets can read to kindergartners and 2nd
graders. Cadets are also planning on being

more active with middle schoolers and
elementary schools. 

     Morale hosted a very successful field day
and is already looking to host another event

which will be our units Lock In.
Additionally, morale is working on making a
few more fun events for the unit as a whole

before the end of the year.

APT is working on printing out
awareness posters for the unit.

Historian has been collecting photos
from various events. Historians are also
being trained to increase their skill sets.
Planning has been training reps to do
various tasks with paper work, wings,
and the unit website. Planning is also

helping with the process of establishing
upcoming community service events.

Squadron Updates!



Emails:
john_farese@charleston.k12.sc.us

christopher_owen@charleston.k12.sc.us
wandosc872group@gmail.com

Remind Codes:
Seniors: sc8722023
Juniors: sc8722024

Sopohmores: sc8722025
Freshmen: sc8722026

Parents: sc872par
Facebook: Wando High School AFJROTC SC-872 Unit Official Group

-Public Affairs


